
The Adventures of Flat Aggie



We have two new students!!!
We are excited for you to meet the newest members of our class!




*insert photo of 2 new Aggies




Flat Aggie will be visiting numerous farms throughout the school year. This will be a unique way to introduce how food is produced and ends up in a store near us. Farmers will send pictures with Flat Aggie and report on what is happening on their farm. Along with learning about the individual farms, we will also focus on the farm location and learn more about the geography where it is located.


HELP WANTED!!!
[bookmark: _mfkv6fhkay0f][bookmark: _GoBack]To make the most out of our project, we need your help! If you are a farmer and would like to help us get started or you know a farmer (near or far) who would be interested in participating, please contact me.

[bookmark: _sgy3fjdrqw25]*Flat Aggie can stay on the farm for just a couple of days, or longer if the farmer would like.

[bookmark: _55s5rxnohtlp]For more information please contact me:
[bookmark: _fzs48etew1ec]Teacher@email         123-456-7890 
